
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 1 OF THE 
 
 ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on January 26, 2010 
 
 
 
The Economic Development Committee met at 2:09 p.m., on January 18, 2010. 
 
Present:  Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair 

Mayor Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor Tony Carella 
 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 
 
1 ONTARIO GREEN BUILDING RESOURCE CENTRE (OGBRC) 
 
The Economic Development Committee recommends approval of the recommendation contained 
in the following report of the Director of Economic Development, dated January 18, 2010: 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Director of Economic Development, in consultation with the City Manager, recommends: 
 

1. That this report be received; 
 
2. That Staff form an internal working group with representation from Economic 

Development and other relevant City Departments to define the requirements for 
locating the Centre in Vaughan and further explore a possible partnership with 
OGBRC.  

 
3. The findings of the working group be brought back to a future meeting of the 

Economic Development Committee for review.  
 
 
2 ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT STRATEGY RFP 
 
The Economic Development Committee recommends that the verbal report of the Director of 
Economic Development, be received. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:36 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair 
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